Kindergarten Enrollment for Fall 2024 will kick off on February 3, 2024, with the MPS Kindergarten Enrollment Fair. This year's fair will be held at South Division High School from 9:00 a.m. until noon. Please help spread the word by encouraging families to attend the fair and enroll children by March 4, 2024. You are our very best ambassadors for sharing the exciting programs in MPS with students and families!
Families with children who will turn 3, 4, or 5 years old by September 1, 2024, should make plans for Kindergarten Enrollment.
By attending the fair, families can learn about schools and programs and will have the chance to talk with school staff. Children can enjoy face painting, story time, activities, and more.
Families should select a school and enroll between February 3 and March 4, 2024. Some schools fill up quickly—applying during this window gives the best chance of being assigned to the family's first* choice school.
We hope to see many families at the Kindergarten Enrollment Fair!
South Division High School
1515 W. Lapham Blvd.
Milwaukee, WI, 53204
For more information about enrollment, visit mpsmke.com/enrollnow.
Milwaukee Public Schools
	
	

	5225 W. Vitet Street
	

	Milwaukee, WI 53208
(414) 475-8001 • mpsmke.com
	



